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Purposes and Legal basis Categories of personal data Data retention period 

 
• The “Contact Us” form 

 
Purpose : 
This website and its owners 
use any information 
submitted to provide you 
with further information 
about the products / 
services they offer or to 
assist you in answering any 
questions or queries you 
may have submitted. 
 
Legal Basis : Consent 
 

First Name, Last Name, 
Email 

Undefinitely 

 
• The “Register Sales 

interest” Form 
 
Purpose : 
Sales of residences 
 
Legal Basis : Consent 
 

First Name, Last Name, 
Email 

Undefinitely 

 
• Essential Cookies  
 
Purpose :  
Make the Website 
accessible and operationnal 
for the users. These 
Cookies are essential and 
are not used for 
personalized advertising.  
 
Legal Basis : Legitimate 
Interest 
 

Account email address, 
contributor profile, 
connected accounts, 
expired or cancelled sites 

Squarespace 

 
• Non-Essential Cookies 
 
Purpose :  
This Website may offer you 
non-essential Cookies in 
order to personalize your 
advertising (for instance). 
For these non-essential 
Cookies, the user controls to 

 
Analytics, performance 
météo 

 
Squarespace 



 

   
 

which non-essential Cookies 
he gives his consent or 
refusal. 
 
Legal Basis : Consent 
  

 
• Newsletter Program 
 
Purpose :  
Use of contact information in 
order to inform subscribers 
about products and services 
supplied by this website 
 
Legal Basis: Consent 
 

First Name, Last Name, 
Email 

Undefinitly 

 
  


